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Changes to Data Protection Regulations from May 25th 2018

From 25th May 2018 the General Data Protection Regulations come into force.
Organisations such as CBA Wales/Cymru need to make sure that they have the
permission of members to hold information on them.

We hold names, postal addresses and e.mail addresses for our members.

We only hold information that you have sent directly to us through application
forms and correspondence either by post or electronically.

We use your contact information to send newsletters, Archaeology in Wales and to
provide information about forthcoming events.

We do not share the information we hold about you.

You have the right to withdraw your consent by contacting the Membership
Secretary by e.mail or by post.

kathy.laws@hotmail.co.uk
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